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Re: They’re turning doctors into criminals

Dear QLD Health Committee,

The Queensland Government’s gay conversion ban isn’t really about gay conversion. It’s
 about forcing the entire medical professional to sign onto and affirm every aspect of the
 radical LGBTIQ agenda.

If a doctor has a patient asking for a sex change, they will have no choice but to start that
 patient on a course that will lead to irreversible damage.

Doctors who suggest a ‘wait and see’ approach to gender dysphoria are not criminals.
 They are responsible professionals.

The government’s gay conversion ban bill should be voted down immediately.


Sincerely, 

Melissa Wallis
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